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Hello  
 
At Aviva, we believe treatment networks are an important way to give the quality care 



your clients deserve. That’s why we’re adding a new treatment network to cover spine 
conditions. By specially selecting the providers we use, we can be sure of a consistent, 
best practice approach for getting the quality treatment they need.  
 
We understand that healthcare choices are complex, particularly when it comes to 
spine conditions so we have applied our clinical expertise to select specialists and 
providers who meet our quality criteria. This includes use of evidence-based 
treatment and collection of clinical outcomes through the British Spine Registry. And 
there’s a joint commitment to value, to help keep your clients premium at a 
sustainable cost.  
 
There are six important benefits to using our spine treatment network. Download our 
leaflet to learn more and share with your clients.  

 

  

Benefits of Spine network  

  

  

Since the introduction of networks, over 20,000 customers have benefited from our 
networks. Our new spine treatment network complements the cataract, hip and knee 
networks already in place.  
 
 

Got a question? 
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your Aviva Account Manager. 
 
We’re committed to further developing our networks to offer your clients simpler 
access to treatments from quality providers across a broader range of specialisms. 
We’ll be in touch to keep you up to date with new developments and initiatives as they 
happen. 

 

   

  

 

https://t.notifications.aviva.co.uk/r/?id=hbe236168,14d05fba,3f08d1b0

